
CORONAVIRUS UPDATE – 24 March 2020 
 
In these difficult times, the welfare of our staff, volunteers, donors and those we seek 
to service are paramount.  As a result, we have had to make some difficult decisions. 
 
Following announcements yesterday, we have had to take the decision to close our 
furniture project completely. 
 
Phones will be answered between 10am and 2pm and we will still be able to provide 
welfare assistance for Southampton residents.  Referral agents will be informed on 
how to refer. 
 
Keep safe and keep well. We will back again as soon as we can. 
 


